
 

 

CHEADLE HULME LACROSSE CLUB 

FUNDRAISING LOTTO 

 

Each participant chooses (or will be allocated) a number between 1 and 59.   

In order to secure your number please email gaynor.emuss@ntlworld.com confirming the number 

you require and your bank sort code and account number where any winnings should be paid.  Once 

your number is confirmed you will need to set up a payment. 

Payment should be made by purchasing the relevant product on the CHLC website at 

cheadlehulmelacrosse.com/payments. The product is named “Fundraising Bonus Ball“. One product 

to be purchased per bonus ball number required. 

You will be entered into the first Saturday draw after your product payment has been setup and the 

first payment of £26 will last for 13 weekly draws. 

Subsequent quarterly payments of £26 will be made every 13 weeks thereafter and will continue as 

long as you wish to remain in the competition. 

If you wish to withdraw from the competition you can do so by notifying CHLC by email to 

gaynor.emuss@ntlworld.com at least four weeks prior to the next payment. 

Each Saturday night, when the National Lottery Lotto is drawn, the person with the bonus ball 

number will be the winner. 

The winner will receive 50% of the potential weekly fund ie £59.   

• You will be entered into the draw from the first Saturday after your first product payment 

has been setup with the club account. 

• The club will honour all winning payments – ie if all numbers are not taken up and your 

number wins, you will still receive £59. 

• Until all numbers are sold, if there is no winner the club will keep the funds for that draw. 

• The club will make all winning payments within two weeks of the Lotto draw date. 

 

 


